
Gosford Park Primary School 
Humber Avenue 
Coventry 
CV1 2SF 
Tel: 024 76223281 
 
Headteacher: Mrs Rachael Allen 
www.gosfordpark.coventry.org.uk 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Spring Parents Evening 2022 
 
I would like to invite you to our Virtual Parents Evening/s on the week beginning - 28th 
March 2022 
 
The school will again use an online appointment booking system. This allows you to choose 
your own appointment times with teachers and you will receive an email confirming your 
appointments. Appointments can be made from today. We are looking forward to speaking 
to you by video call. Please remember to select join at your appointment start time.  
 
*Please note that Samsung phones often default to using the Samsung Browser, this is not 
supported. Please use Chrome on Samsung phones instead.  
 

Please visit https://gosfordpark.schoolcloud.co.uk/ to book your appointments. (A short 
guide on how to add appointments is included with this letter.) Login with the following 
information: 
 
Student’s First Name:   
Student’s Surname:   
Date of Birth  
 

If you do not have access to the internet, please contact your child’s teacher who will be 
happy to add appointments on your behalf. Or if available, arrange telephone 
appointments.  
 
Yours sincerely 

Mrs. R. Allen 
Headteacher 

 

https://gosfordpark.schoolcloud.co.uk/

